Raywood, Simon

From: Andrew Dodd @rspb.or_q.uk>

Sent: 27 September 2024 11:21
To: Morgan Offshore Wind Project
Subject: RSPB and Written Representation
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For the attention of the Examining Authority

Dear Sirs,
Re: RSPB submission of Written Representation (Deadline 1, 3 October 2024)

The RSPB has been in discussion with the Applicant on an initial draft of a Statement of Common Ground (SOCG),
which the Applicant will submit at Deadline 1. Through these discussions, the RSPB is aware that the Applicant
intends to submit a technical note in relation to the ‘gap filling’ exercise that is highly relevant to the RSPB’s
concerns set out in its Relevant Representation (RR-035).

Therefore, rather than submit a Written Representation at Deadline 1 which would reiterate the Relevant
Representation, the RSPB considers it would be most helpful to the Examining Authority if it reviewed the

Applicant’s technical note and updated its position through the SOCG discussion and, if necessary, any further
written submission to the examination at an appropriate deadline.

With kind regards,

Andrew Dodd
Head of Casework
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